## Did you attend the Fiddletown (Oleta) School?

Come and be honored at the Alumni table at the annual Schoolhouse Benefit Breakfast on Sunday, November 4, 2012.

We are searching for alumni of the Fiddletown School for our Sesquicentennial Celebration of the old Fiddletown Schoolhouse. The 150th anniversary year is here and we want to talk to alumni and record their memories and stories about the school and Fiddletown. If you are an alumnus or know an alumnus, please contact Mary Kwoka at 209-245-3041 or mkwoka@amadorca.com. We would also like artifacts to display.

